From: Rose Woodall Simmons

Sent: 08 November 2021 07:40

To: Planning

Subject: Objection to planning application 2021/3975/T

Dear Sir/ Madam,
Ref: 2021/3975/T

| am writing to strongly object to the planned felling of the trees outside of my home. | am a
resident in 122 Haverstock Hill. The trees you are planning on destroying protect me and my
children from pollution, it's a well known fact trees are vital for carbon capture and as we live
on a very busy road this is vital for our health. Also light pollution, the road is a busy one
with buses up and down it all day and night. The trees give us privacy.

The trees are beautiful and add great value to our neighbourhood.

It is unclear in the application why you are planning on felling these trees though I imagine it
is something to do with the structure of the wall they are next to. We are in the midst of a
climate crisis, I would be horrified if Camden chose to chop down 30+ year old trees as
opposed to fixing the wall as a first port of call.

This decision would negatively impact me, my children and all my neighbours. Please
reconsider.

Regards,
Rose

Rose Woodall Simmons



